

GRAMMAR SCHOOL ROAD LATCHFORD. WARRINGTON. CHESHIRE, WA4 1JL 01925 636414

INFO@BOTELER.ORG.UK @

WWW.BOTELER.ORG.UK

/THOMASBOTELER \times f \odot

SMA/CJO/ADMIN/ALLDEPTS/SLT/SMA/LPPA

18th October 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are currently in the early stages of completing the Leading Parent Partnership Award (LPPA) and would like to gather your feedback to help us evaluate our current parental provision.

Your thoughts and input are essential in shaping how we develop and improve our partnership with parents moving forward. We kindly ask you to complete the parental evaluation form using the link provided below. Please note that the link will expire on Tuesday, 29th October.

https://app.awardplace.co.uk/stakeholder-evaluations/user-survey/670fa61012770

If you have any difficulties accessing the form or need assistance, please don't hesitate to contact Mr. S Mason at smason@boteler.org.uk.

Once again, thank you for your continued support. We appreciate your time and insights, which will help us develop our provision and strengthen our school community.

Yours faithfully,

Mr S Mason

Associate Assistant Headteacher







TCAT, C/O BRIDGEWATER HIGH SCHOOL, BROOMFIELDS ROAD, WARRINGTON, WA4 3AE • COMPANY#: 10689247 • VAT#: 296154966



















